
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PETALUMA CITY SCHOOLS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Governing Board of the
Petaluma City Schools as part of the transition to a by-trustee area election system to receive
community comments and public testimony concerning proposed trustee voting area plans.

YOU WILL THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE THAT a public hearing will be held before the
Governing Board of the District as follows:

Date: December 11, 2021

Place: District Office Administration building,
200 Douglas St., Petaluma, CA 94952

Time: 2:00 p.m.

The public hearing shall be in accordance with California Elections Code section 10010. The
public hearing will also be available for online access at:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87000573110
Or One tap mobile :

US: +16699006833,,87000573110#
Or Telephone:

US: +1 669 900 6833  or +1 253 215 8782
Webinar ID: 870 0057 3110

Please contact Karen DeCarlo, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent at (707) 778-4604 if
you require more information prior to the Public Hearing.
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